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Dates to Remember — Winter Break 
 

PCB Closed……..December 19 — January 2……..Classes resume January 3, 2017 
 

Costume & Recital Information to come in March! 
 

 
 

* * * * * * * 
 

 

 

 
The PCB staff wishes everyone a safe holiday season!   

May your Christmas be merry and your New Year happy and prosperous! 
 

December Tuition 
Just a reminder — December is a  

FULL tuition month!   
Please refer to your brochure for an 

explanation, if needed. 

* * * * * * * 
 

Absent From Class 
If you or your child is unable to attend class, 

please call the studio before 3:00 pm to let us 
know.  We are a small school.  If a class must 
be cancelled due to lack of attendance, early 

calls give PCB ample time to contact the 
teacher and accompanist.  Thank you! 

* * * * * * * 
 

PCB Web-Presence 
 

Did you know PCB is on facebook, Yelp, 
Google, and more?  Please consider friending 

us, or even sharing a review!  
* * * * * * * 

 

PCB Web-Presents! 
 

PCB is also a donation option on  
Amazon Smile. 

 

Select PCB as your donation option on 
smile.amazon.com and help to support the 
dancers you love while checking items off  

your holiday shopping list! 

Skirt Day! 

Students can wear their ballet skirts for class 
on Tuesday the 13th & Wednesday the 14th of 

this month!  If your dancer needs a skirt, 
please check the $5 Box for our selection. 

* * * * * * * 
 

Fundraisers 
Thank you, one and all, for supporting our  

See’s Candy Fundraiser. 
 

Together we raised $2,335! 
 

As a non-profit 501(c)(3) business, 
fundraising is an integral part of the PCB 

operation.  The funds you help raise in our 
Fall and Spring Fundraisers help to cover 

everything from license and insurance costs 
to recital production fees. 

 

Thank you to ALL of our families for 
helping to make this fundraiser a success! 


